

July 20, 2020

Mr. Brad Warning Deputy Judge/Executive Marshall County 1101 Main St Benton, KY 42025

Dear Deputy Judge/Executive Warning,

As President of the National Association of Counties (NACo), it is my pleasure to appoint you to the

Programs and Services Standing Committee Healthy Counties Initiative Advisory Board Resilient Counties Advisory Board Vice Chair Member Member

You were chosen because my goal is to build a talented and committed leadership team for NACo. Our strength at NACo is in our members and their involvement. Now is a critical time for our nation's counties, and your leadership in this committee is a serious commitment and responsibility.

If you are unable to accept a position or feel this selection was in error, please inform Jenny Hilscher at jhilscher@naco.org.

Your NACo committee staff liaison will follow up with you to provide specific details on the committee's work and future meeting dates, such as the NACo Legislative Conference, February 20 - 24, 2021 in Washington, D.C.

I look forward to working with you!

Sary W. Moore

With respect,

Gary W. Moore President